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MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 28, 2014

TO: Mayor Bartley and Members of the City Council
FROM: Susie Murray, City Planner‘Wq/l

CC: Charles J. Regalia, Assistant City Manager

Clare Hartman, Supervising Planner

SUBJECT: Item 13.1 - Calistoga Cottages Appeal and Request for Continuance

On July 7, 2014, an Appeal was filed in opposition to the Planning Commission’s actions
regarding the Calistoga Cottages General Plan Amendment/Rezoning/Tentative Map
project. The appeal is scheduled for consideration on the July 29, 2014 City Council
agenda and is identified as Part “1” of the Summer 2014 General Plan Amendment
package.

On July 17, 2014, the appellant requested a continuance; they need additional time “to
- gather information and analyze legal issues.” Both the project applicant and City staff
concur with the request.

As a result, staff recommends that the City Council, by motion, continue Part “1” of the
Summer 2014 General Plan Amendment package to August 26, 2014.



